
STATE OF WASHINGTON 
HEALTH CARE AUTHORITY 

626 8th Avenue, SE • P.O. Box 45502 • Olympia, Washington 98504-5502 

May 1, 2025 

Alex Desatoff 
Project Officer 
U.S. Department of Health & Human Services 
The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services 
7500 Security Boulevard 
Baltimore, MD 21244 

Dear Alex Desatoff: 

SUBJECT:  Washington State’s Acceptance | Extension of Washinton State’s 1115(a) 
Demonstration Waiver, “Washington Family Planning Only Program” 

On April 30, 2025, Washington State Health Care Authority (HCA) received the Centers for 
Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) emailed approval of HCA’s request to extend 
Washington State’s 1115(a) Demonstration Waiver titled, “Washington Family Planning Only 
Program.” The demonstration extension is effective from May 1, 2025, and it expires on June 
30, 2030.   

Please accept this letter as Washington State Apple Health Medicaid’s formal acceptance of 
the five-year extension.  

Sincerely, 

Charissa Fotinos, MD, MSc 
Medicaid and Behavioral Health Medical Director 

By email 

cc: Beth Tinker, Clinical Nurse Specialist, CQCT, HCA 
Andrea Estes, Sexual & Reproductive Health Programs Innovation Manager, CQCT, HCA 




